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House Cross Country and Tug of War

Congratulations to all the children for their
contribution to this House event. We were
really proud of them all.
Well done to Derby House for winning the
cross country and the tug of war.

Long Term Plans

Please find attached the overview of this
year’s curriculum. If you have any
questions, please do not hesitate to email
Mrs Wheat for the EYFS/Key Stage 1
curriculum or Mrs Genders for the Key
Stage 2 curriculum. Clubs

This week you will have received a clubs
letter. We would like to encourage all
children to choose at least one club to
attend this term.

Please note that you will need to contact
Soccer Stars directly to sign up for this
club. 

Breakfast Club/Lunches

Breakfast club for primary pupils will run
from 7.30 -7.55am daily. There will be a
choice of cereal, yoghurt, fruit, fruit juice
and toast.
The lunch menu can be accessed weekly
on the school website.

A word from our Head... Term has gotten off to a great start, and I want to thank parents, staff and pupils for all they've done to
make it so successful. It was a pleasure to see Infants receive their prizes yesterday, and I look forward to seeing you all at

Speech Evening.
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September
13th Y6 PGL Trip
26th-3rd Schooltastic Book Fair
29th Macmillan Cake Sale
30th Open Day

Collection of Children

We understand that life is busy and you may
not always be able to pick up your child. Please
inform the school office of any changes on the
day as teachers are not able to access emails
when they are teaching.
If you have not already done so, please fill in
the Google form link below to inform us which
adults you give consent to pick up your child.
Please note, we will not allow children to go
home with another adult without consent. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/145BKnUTJ7EUA81wsxDH
y7p9HBhkInr3yyREQTHFvcaA/edit?pli=1

This week in Year 5 - Bread!

Our DT topic this half term is all about bread.
What better way to start than with a bit of
tasting. We used our senses to investigate
appearance, texture, smell and taste. We
researched where the different breads
originated from and their cost. The rye bread
was definitely the least favourite! 

Good luck to Mrs Devine-White

Today (Friday) is Mrs Devine-White’s last
working day before she starts her
maternity leave. The Primary staff and
pupils would like to wish her lots of luck
as she starts the exciting new journey of
motherhood!

Key dates to add to your
calendar

Infant Prizegiving
Congratulations to all our infant pupils who
received their prizes for the academic year
2022/23 in a special assembly.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/145BKnUTJ7EUA81wsxDHy7p9HBhkInr3yyREQTHFvcaA/edit?pli=1

